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The Salem Volunteer Fire Company, Inc. is once again holding a Holiday Luncheon for all Senior Citizens 

and all military veterans on Tuesday, December 12
th

 at Noon. A Turkey and Ham Lunch will be served with 

all the trimmings.  All Seniors and any Military Veterans living in the Town of Salem are welcome to attend.   

This annual event is always held on the second Tuesday in December.  Please mark your calendar and plan to 

attend.  If you have any questions, please call 860-859-0942.  If we are out on an emergency, please leave 

your phone number and we’ll get back to you.  Looking forward to seeing our Seniors and honoring our 

Veterans with this delicious Luncheon. The Fire Station is located at 424 Hartford Road (Rte. 85). Bring your 

appetite!! There is no cost for this luncheon. 

 


